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Collin Roehner

From: Collin Roehner on behalf of Records Clerk
Sent: Monday, January 23, 2017 8:22 AM
To: 'Billy Ohl'
Subject: RE: Docket number 160186 ..Testify how any increase in utilities above the rate of 

inflation significantly affects you. 

Good morning Mr. Ohl, 
 
We will be placing your comments below in consumer correspondence in Docket No. 160186-EI and forwarding your 
comments to the Office of Consumer Assistance and Outreach. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Collin D. Roehner 
Commission Deputy Clerk I 
Office of Commission Clerk 
Florida Public Service Commission 
2540 Shumard Oak Blvd. 
Tallahassee, Florida, 32301 
(850) 413-7123 
_____________________________________________ 
From: Billy Ohl [mailto:billyohl@cox.net]  
Sent: Friday, January 20, 2017 11:16 PM 
To: Records Clerk 
Subject: Docket number 160186 ..Testify how any increase in utilities above the rate of inflation significantly affects you. 
 
 
My name is Billy Ohl and my wife and I live at 5529 Shadow Grove Blvd in Pensacola Florida 32526.  We have lived here 
over 20 years and are both senior citizens living on a fixed retirement/SSA.  Rate increases hurt us mostly because our 
retirement moneys is fixed and we have no way to earn any more funds and with our SSA only getting a cost of living of 
$5.00 a month for 2017; the rate increase would cause us to either reduce other expenses/utility or medical expense.  
Please do not increase Gulf Power rates more than inflation CPI. 
 
Thank you; 
 
Billy and Cindy Ohl 
5529 Shadow Grove Blvd 
Pensacola, FL 32526 
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